
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, my name is Mrs Elliott and I am delighted to be 

teaching your child in Year 3 next year.  

I cannot wait to get started on the topic of ‘The Romans’ as 

I find history so fascinating! I am passionate about helping 

the children learn and develop, not just in maths and English.  

I am looking forward to meeting you in September and 

working together to make the year a wonderful experience 

for your child!  

 

If you have any concerns or queries next year, please do not 

hesitate to contact me using the email below. I will get back 

to you as soon as possible. Wishing you a wonderful summer 

break.  

upperschool@cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk 

Meet the Teacher  

Turner Class 
 

Dame Margot Turner 
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